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 Suellen Walker OBJ2015/2300/P 21/05/2015  17:25:44 I can see no necessity for a glazed aperture at the rear of the building which would overlook a large 

number of residential properties, including my bedroom windows. 

It is not clear if the proposed equipment for controlling CO2 emissions will increase existing noise 

levels from this building, and if so at what hours of the day this would occur.

I am also concerned that the Block Plan lists the address as 55 Hatton Garden. This is a significant 

mistake, that raises concerns about the care taken with the drawings.

55 Hatton Garden
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